
             

             

   

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

        April 15, 2020 

 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower, 

 

On April 7, 2020, we received your FOIL request regarding testimony from the public protection 

budget hearing. 

 

The purpose of FOIL is to respond to requests for documents, not to answer inquiries. The only 

responsive documents to this request would be the written testimony that you provided, which 

you are already in possession of. The Assembly has no further responsive records.  

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 
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